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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have had an amazing time this week during our Health Week and I would like 

to say a big thank you to Miss Davies, our Health and Wellbeing Champion for 

organising another great event this year. 

Thanks to our Parent Council and all who supported our discos this week.  They 

were excellent events and again raised lots of money for school funds. 

I hope this newsletter keeps you well informed and if there is anything we can do 

to help, please do not hesitate to get in touch.  

Please keep up to date with all our pupil achievements and news featured on our 

X feed @KnowetopPrimary.  Please note our posts are private so if new parents 

wish to view then just send us a request. 

 

 

 
 

Mr Gordon Murray 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Vision: Through Education with Imagination, we will Challenge, Achieve, and Excel. 

 

Child Protection Officer 

Knowetop Primary’s Child Protection Officer is Gordon Murray, Head Teacher.  

If you have any child protection concerns you wish to raise, please contact on 

01698 274951 or email nlmurrayg2@northlan.org.uk. 

https://twitter.com/KnowetopPrimary?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor


Primary 6 Funday 

Primary 6 pupils will be organising a fun day for Monday 23rd June in order to 

raise funds for their residential trip.  There will be various stalls available to 

pupils and games which they can have a go at.  Primary 6 are still looking for any 

items they can use as part of their day.  Items like any toys, books, board games 

etc that you have which are in good condition would be much appreciated.  Any 

money raised will go towards supporting their residential trip next session.  

Activities will all be priced from 20p - £2. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Health Week 

Thank you to Miss Davies for organising another super health week packed full 

with fun experiences and visitors.  I think one of the key highlights for all was 

Ravie Davie and his wrestlers on Monday.  Thank you to all the parents, partners 

and friends who contributed their time to Knowetop this week, we really 

appreciate it. 

 

 
 

 
 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Meet the Teacher 

Children will meet their new teacher briefly on Wednesday at 1.30pm.  There may 

be some staff who are not here on Wednesday, but children will still be able to 

see who is in their class for next year and we will arrange another time for them 

to meet their next teacher. 

 

End of Year Reports 

There is a slight delay with our End of Year reports.  They were originally due to 

be sent home yesterday.  However, they will now be sent home next Friday. 

 

Room 19 Jumble Sale 

After last week’s enterprising activity, Room 19 and Miss Humphreys have been 

discussing what to do with the money.  They have decided they will make a 

donation to St Andrews Hospice which we think is a really nice idea.  Thanks to 

Miss Humphreys for organising a great experience for the class. 

 

Junior Cop Programme 

Congratulations to all our Primary 7 pupils for completing the Junior Cop 

programme, helping to promote safety and wellbeing of young people as they move 

to high school.  Thanks to Police Scotland, SFRS and CLD for helping, along with 

Miss Rankin for coordinating. 

 



 
 

 

Talent Show 

We will be having our annual school talent show on Tuesday 24th June.  More 

details to follow. 

 

Primary 7 Leavers Assembly 

We are looking forward to our Primary 7 pupils’ final assembly on Friday 

afternoon.  As with other assemblies, all pupils will be issued with two tickets.  

We have had many requests this week for additional tickets and are currently 

checking with Motherwell South to see if there is additional capacity.  If there 

are any additional seats, we will offer a ballot for these.  Mrs Smith will send 

information on Monday regarding who would like an extra seat.   Other family and 

friends are welcome to watch the assembly via our live stream link.  

https://youtube.com/live/7YWmBymMUN4?feature=share 

 

We are aiming to be finished on Friday by 2.40pm.  However, if we run on slightly 

and you are picking up children from school we can arrange to keep them in school 

until the assembly finishes.  Please email enquiries and let us know if you would 

like us to keep younger children in school in the event the assembly runs over. 

 

 

https://youtube.com/live/7YWmBymMUN4?feature=share


Morgan Stanley Volunteers 

We had various teams of volunteers (including a few former pupils) from Morgan 

Stanley this week who helped with painting around the playground and inside of 

the school.  I want to say a big thank you to them for the difference they have 

made. 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

You will notice that we had to paint over the old mural as various parts of it were 

flaking off so we are looking for creative people who could work with a group of 

children to design and paint a new, updated mural for this wall.  If this is 

something you would be interested in doing them please get in contact. 

 

White Shirts 

Primary 7 pupils are looking for some old white shirts which they can reuse for 

their assembly.  If anyone has any shirts, could you please hand them in on 

Monday. 

 

Primary 7 Rowing 

Unfortunately, Strathclyde Park have cancelled the rowing session for P7 next 

week due to winds forecast.  We are disappointed but it will give additional 

rehearsal time for their assembly.  Rowing is also available as a Future Friday 

activity in high school so pupils can sign up to them if interested. 

 



Primary 1 Transition Visit Tuesday 

Our final transition event for Primary 1 will be on Tuesday 17th June at 1.30pm.  

Children will come into school and go into their classes to meet their teacher for 

15 minutes.  Then we will all go out to the astroturf to play some games.  Parents 

can come to the main entrance for 2.30pm and we will bring you in to collect 

children at that point. 

 

Uniform Shop 

 

 
 

 

 

Knowetop Parent Council 

https://www.facebook.com/KnowetopPC 

Co-Chairpersons: Mrs Ali Holmes and Vacancy 

 

Disco 

 

A huge thank you to all the those who helped support our final event of the year! 

 

We hope all the children had a fantastic time — they certainly danced and sang 

the night away. 

https://www.facebook.com/KnowetopPC


 

We truly couldn’t put on events like this without the support of parents and carers 

who give up their time to help. 

 

Our shorts and shades disco raised over £1500 which will, as always, go towards 

the school. 

 

 
 

 

 

  

 

 


